
 

 

Memorial Scholarship 

The Memorial Scholarship was created by the generous donations given in memory of loved 

ones who have passed on.  It was because of their loved ones dedication to Whited Bible 

Camps, that we have been blessed as the recipients of such gifts  

Memorial Scholarships in Memory of:  

James Gray:   May 26, 1935 – October 6, 2013; Jim played a vital part in the building of our 

campground. Almost every building we have on the grounds has had the help of Jim 

and his crew at Gray’s Custom Builders – and continues to do so. He was a pastor, 

church builder/ pioneer, and a traveling minister. He also served as treasurer of 

Youth Camp in our early years.  

 

Dean Farnham: July 7, 1924 – December 15, 2014; Dean was a vital part in our campground. He would 

spend his summers and 3 days a week every week for the rest of the year here just to 

help us keep our grounds and buildings maintained.  He was a church builder/planter and 

was always ready to pray for anyone in need.  

 

 

To apply for a memorial scholarship, please have the camper fill out the application that 

accompanies this letter and write the essay that is asked of you in the application.  Due to the 

volume of requests for this scholarship and limited funds, we will be awarding one $50 

scholarship for the session of Winter Blast, and two $100 scholarship per week of summer 

camps. 

After we have reviewed all applications, we will notify each applicant within one week after the 

deadline via email or phone. We will do our best to direct those who are not awarded a 

scholarship to other possible scholarships and ways of payment.   

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT APPLYING FOR OUR SCHOLARSHIP DOES NOT GUARANTEE THAT WE CAN 

HELP. WE DO HAVE LIMITED FUNDS, AND A VAST NUMBER OF APPLICANTS.  

WBC Staff 

 

 



 

Memorial Scholarship 

Application 

     
 

Name: Age: Date: 
 

Address Phone #: 
 

City                         State: 
 

Zip: 

Week you are applying for:       
Please circle.                  Winter Blast        Kids Week        Teen Week        Hi-Teen Week  
                                     

 

Application is due for Winter Summit: February 1st 

There will be one $50 scholarship awarded for the session of Winter Blast. 
Registration amount required to be submitted with this application: $75 

 
Application is Due for Summer Camps: June 15th   

There will be two $100 scholarship awarded per week of summer camps. 
Registration amount required to be submitted with this application : $100 

 
 *Incomplete application packets will not be considered for a scholarship.  
Any applicants not accepted for scholarship may either choose to have their submitted 
registration amount refunded or have their money applied to their registration fee with the 
understanding that they will pay the balance due prior to arrival to insure their spot as a 
registered camper. 

Essay Requirements:              Proverbs 4:23 

               GUARD YOUR HEART     
Whited Bible Camps 2017 theme. Please explain in your own words and in essay format 
what this theme means to you?   Please use a separate piece of paper or the back of this 
application to complete your answer, length and content should reflect the applicant’s age. 
Please write neatly or type and print.  
 
 Applicant’s Signature:___________________________________________ 
Office use only: 
                                          Accepted               Not Accepted 
Please mail completed scholarship application, your essay, completed 
camper application and money to go towards the registration fee to:  

Whited Bible Camps PO BOX 91 Bridgewater, ME 04735 

Any further questions, please contact us.  


